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There have been a couple updates added to 

our website, averillanderson.com. We have now 

added an insurance carrier tab which allows you 

to locate your carriers log in screen more 

efficiently. You are also able to find helpful forms 

such as HRA enrollment, termination, FSA, and 

prescription. 

   We have updated our Facebook page! 

Our Facebook is a great way to stay connected 

and communicate with you on what new things are 

happening. There will also be fun and interesting 

articles uploaded weekly. We welcome you to like 

our page to get updates on your newsfeed.   

Offering over 50 years of 

experience in working with 

employers in the 

management of their 

resources, the 

professionals at Averill 

Anderson, LLC have 

developed benefit plans 

and implemented health 

programs for employers of 

all sizes and in all fields. 
 

Office hours: 
 

Monday-Thursday: 
7:30a.m-4p.m 

Friday: 
7:30a.m -12 p.m. 

 

316 South Main Street 

West Bend, WI 53095-3342 
 

Phone: 1-800-388-0964 

(262)-338-2090 

Fax: 1-800-861-8741 
 

Frequently 

Asked Question 
Q: I received a check 

from Averill Anderson, 

LLC. What do I do 

with this? 

A: Checks from Averill 

Anderson, LLC are 

made out to both 

yourself and your 

provider. You can turn 

the check over to pay 

the provider or you can 

deposit it yourself. 

NOTE: It is your 

responsibility to pay 

the providers. If you 

wish to submit the 

check directly to the 

provider make sure to 

include the name of the 

patient and the account 

number on the check. 

Website Updates 

From the Desk of Tim 

Consumer Driven Health Plans and the 
future 

Trends within the healthcare industry continue 

to show employers wanting more ways to 

control cost. This directive has not gone 

unnoticed in Washington D.C. Proposals being 

considered center on increased 

flexibility/creativity in association with High 

Deductible Health Plans (HDHP’S)in unison 

with Health Reimbursement Accounts 

(HRA’s). This along with continual focus on 

Wellness & Primary Care Doctors will only 

help in the battle of controlling cost. We will 

keep you updated as things hopefully progress 

faster rather than slower! 

 

Tim  

   ACA REPORTING  
         REMINDER 
PCORI Fee will be due on July 

31, 2019. 
Be sure to complete all 

necessary forms and pay the 
fee timely! 


